
Go for it now. The future is promised
to no one.’ – Wayne Dyer

MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL

MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are moving along smoothly in the fourth marking period. With a
few holidays coming up, this month will go by quickly. We will be
celebrating both Easter and Spring Break, which are great times for
families to enjoy traditions and spend time together.

The final progress report of the school year will be sent out on April
11th. This is a good time to check your child’s progress and see how
things are going. As we get closer to final exams in May, we
encourage open communication between home and school. Please
don’t hesitate to contact teachers with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your continued support throughout the school year.
Your partnership makes a big difference in your child’s success. As
we approach the final stretch, let’s continue working together to
keep students motivated, focused, and on track. Together, we can
help every student finish the year Barra strong and reach their full
potential!

MISSION STATEMENT: The St. Croix Educational Complex High School is committed to providing educational experiences that are Student
centered, Technologically competitive, Academically rigorous and Relevant, so that they can become Successful members of the local and

global communities, SCECHS STARS

Autism Awareness Month
Easter Celebration

VI Carnival Celebration
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BARRANATION NEWS
Updates for the families of the St. Croix Educational Complex High School

Rodney E. Moorehead Principal

April 4: School Librarian's Day
April 5: JROTC Drill Competition 
April 6: Cultural King & Queen (AVID)
April11: Progress Reports 
April 7-11: Assistant Principal's Week 
April 7-11:  Spring Senior Week
April 12: Class Night, 6pm- SCEC  

                      Auditorium (Cloud 9)
April 17-21: Easter Break
April 28- May 2: Spring Break 

CalendarCalendar

ptabarras@gmail.com

To Join the SCEC
N.O.S.E.Y Parents

Crew!!! Together our
students future shines
bright!!! Email our PTA

to get involved. 

email us at:

@Nosey Parents- St. Croix
Educational Complex PTA

https://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/maimonides_326751
https://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/maimonides_326751


American Counseling Association of the Virgin Islands
Professional Development at UVI 3/21/2025 

Guiding You in the Right Direction

Universal Technical Institute (UTI) Presentation –
March 24, 2025 – 9th- 12th grade (Presented

by Albert Padilla)

Feeder School Presentation March 4, 2025

 ASVAB Assessment: April 3rd

 Monroe College Visit: April 2  nd

Credit Recovery – Continues through April 16, 2025, Mon.–Thurs
2:45pm -4:15pm  

“ The month of March Theme is ”National Volunteer Month”“ The month of March Theme is ”National Volunteer Month”

Seniors are encouraged to complete
scholarship applications before the
due date. Scholarships are posted in
Teams and a bulletin board outside
the counselors’ suite. 

Seniors are encouraged to complete
scholarship applications before the
due date. Scholarships are posted in
Teams and a bulletin board outside
the counselors’ suite. 

All students must have 100 community service
hours to graduate. A community service bulletin-
board is displayed outside of the counselors’ suite.
All students from 9th – 12th grade is required to
set up a College Board account (one can be set up
at (collegeboard.org)
 Microsoft Teams is used by ALL counselors to
communicate with students.

Reminders:Reminders:

UVI Summer Bridge & Admissions Participation for Seniors
2/28/2025 

To focus on giving back and making a difference. Also, It is “Stress
Awareness Month: to raise awareness about stress and promote healthy
coping mechanisms.”

Financial Literacy
Presentation at UVI 3/11/25 



Guiding You in the Right Direction

The SAT ASSESSMENT – March 11, 14 & 26 - 11th & seniors 

Future Female Leaders 2025 Luncheon, March 27, 2025 

Juan F. Luis Hospital 2025 Student Convention, March 28, 2025 

OBAP ACE ACADEMY (Organization of Black Aerospace Professionals) (Aerospace Career Education) Visitation.
March 26, 2025

Tennessee State Visit to SCEC Campus - 3/4/25 

The goal is for every student to have
a post-secondary career plan by the
end of the 2024-2025 school year.

Counselor's Career Post-Secondary Goal

Tennessee State Visit to SCEC Campus - 3/4/25 
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Submitted by:  Florence Marsh-Ventura- English Department Chairperson















Submitted by: Ms. Chaselle McConnell
Foreign Language Department Chairperson





Submitted by: Ms. Chaselle McConnell



Submitted by: Ms. Chaselle McConnell





Tickets go on Sale

Monday, 

March 10, 2025





Dancing with a Purpose!
Submitted by          Essi Gaston-Edwards, Dance Instructor and Health Teacher

Graduation on me will soon be here. As you are aware
the Department of Health requires a complete
immunization schedule. Vaccinations let us enjoy a
healthier life. Some of the diseases we thought were in
the past are now coming back. For example, the cases
of Measles are on the rise in America. Florida has an
alarming number of cases. When we leave St. Croix,
most of us end up in Florida. I am concerned with the
health of our island. I'm proud of the way our
population handled Covid-19, and I am certain we will
be as vigilant with future challenges. Feel free to come
by my office, phone, or e-mail me. Below I will provide
some recourses for you to take advantage of.
Exemptions MUST be filed with the DOH. 
I must have proof of immunizations and or
exemptions by March 14th, 2025. 

Seniors and Parents Graduation 2025 
Frederiksted Health Care 

516 Strand Street 

Frederiksted, St Croix 00840 | 340.772.0260

Dept. of Health: Charles Harwood Complex 

3500 Est., East St Christiansted, St Croix 00820

|340.718.1311

 

Maternal Child Health 

35 Castle Coakley, Christiansted, St Croix 00820 

340.712.0132 | MAP and no Insurance only 

Thank you, Timothy Buck R.N. 
St Croix Educational Complex 

10360 Grove Place Kingshill, VI 00850-9957 
340.778.2036 ext. 580 

SCECHS MODERN DANCE CLASS was invited
by Juanita Gardine K-8 School to perform for
their VI History Program.

They performed 2 dances, African inspired
Dance to Luxury Afro Percussion beat and an
Afro-Caribbean Dance to Fling It Up. Both
dances are choreographed by Dance Teacher
Mrs. Gaston-Edwards. 

This performance served as a performance
task where students showcased their skills,
expressed emotions, and connected with the
audience, fostering both artistic expression
and a sense of community.



This newsletter is a publication for the families and friends of the St. Croix
Educational Complex High School (SCECHS) It is a way to keep you informed of past and

upcoming activities.
Contributions are made by the administration, faculty, and staff of SCECHS. This

publication is also a means to showcase the work of our students and various clubs
and organizations.

St. Croix Educational Complex High School RR1 Box 10360
Kingshill, U.S. Virgin Islands 00850 Phone: (340) 778-2036

PUMPED-UP  with Physical Education

Overview:

“How Barras Handle Conflicts”
Stop, Never Approach1.
Take a Breath2.
Find an Adult3.

There is a zero Tolerance for
Fighting. Instead, Let us help

you solve your conflicts! 

We GOT THIS!!!

Submitted by: William Cofiell -PE Department Chairperson

Greetings once again from the Physical Education, Health and Dance Department.
This month we are making the transition from Winter Sports to Spring Sports.
Basketball season has come to an end with our Varsity Boys’ Team playing in a
tournament in Orlando, Florida. Our Track and Field Team season has come to and
end. They have been competing in several events which took place at the SCEC
Track Complex. Our JV Girls Softball team has begun their league schedule and our
Varsity team is preparing for a tournament on St. Thomas. Soccer season has also
started and our Varsity team is playing well. Our after school Dance Ensemble
program has been preparing for a trip to Los Angeles, California during the Easter
school break where they will be the featured entertainment at Disney World and
Universal Studios.
Our PE classes have covered units on Soccer, Tennis, Team Handball and Ultimate
Frisbee. We are utilizing our newly paved Tennis courts that are equipped with new 

nets and poles. We also had a presenter, Ms. Saudi Jones, from UVI speaking to our students about Healthy Snacks and preparing
Smoothies. Our Health Classes are covering Mental Health including dealing with stress and Healthy Relationships. The Health classes
will also take part in 2 Field trips with the Department of Health on April 1st and 3rd. Our Level 2, 3 and 4 Modern Dance classes have
been working on Afro-Caribbean Dance and preparing for their Spring Dance Recital scheduled for April 9th. This performance does
count towards their final grade.
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Overview:

“How Barras Handle Conflicts”
Stop, Never Approach1.
Take a Breath2.
Find an Adult3.

There is a zero Tolerance for
Fighting. Instead, Let us help

you solve your conflicts! 

We GOT THIS!!!


